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Field Trip Requests: 

Scott High School- Boys Basketball - Retroactive Request
Scott requests permission for 12 students to travel to North Laurel High School in Corbin, KY December 1-2, 

2017 to compete in a Basketball Tournament.  Supervision was provided by staff and parents at a ratio of 1:2.  

Transportation was via district bus.  Lodging was in Comfort Inn in Lexington, KY.  Meals were at Applebee’s 

and Subway in Corbin.  There is no cost per student. 

Simon Kenton High School- Girls Basketball 

Simon Kenton requests permission for 12 students to travel to Allen County High School in Scottsville, KY 

December 27-30, 2017 for a basketball tournament.  Supervision will be provided by staff and parents at a ratio 

of 1:2.  Transportation will be via district bus.  Meals will be at McDonalds and local pizza restaurant.  Lodging 

will be at Holiday Inn Express.  Cost per student is $17.  Funds have been secured for indigent students. 

Ft. Wright Elementary- 4th Grade- Request to place venue on approved list  

Ft. Wright requests permission for 60 students to travel to Cinemark Theater in Florence, KY January 5, 2018 to 

see the film Wonder, which will culminate the reading activity of this book.  Supervision will be provided by 

staff and parents at a ratio of 1:6.  Transportation will be via district bus.   Cost per student is $12.  Funds have 

been secured for indigent students. 

Scott High School- Forensics Team  

Scott requests permission for 7 students to travel to Assumption High School in Louisville, KY January 20, 

2018 to compete at a forensics tournament.  Supervision will be provided by staff and parents at a ratio of 1:2.  

Transportation and meals are parent responsibility.   There is no cost per student. 

Scott High School- Cheerleaders 

Scott requests permission for 11 students to travel to Walt Disney World Resort in Orlando, FL February 8-12, 

2018 for a National Cheerleading Tournament.  Supervision will be provided by staff and parents at a ratio of 

1:2.  Transportation will be via airline.  Meals will be at the venue.  Cost per student is $591.  Funds have been 

secured for indigent students. 

Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the field trip and venue requests. 


